
Prairie Grove Lake

Incredible beauty and Ozark serenity await
you at Prairie Grove Lake.  Open during the
summer season, Prairie Grove Lake provides
fishing and light boating activities (permits
required) for the whole family.  Rules and
Regulations for Prairie Grove Lake are
available below under Supporting
Documents.

 

2024 Lake Hours
The lake will open for fishing, beginning March 29th and be open Friday's and
Saturday's through September 7th. The lake will also be open on Memorial Day and
Labor Day. 

Friday and Saturday Only from 6am to 6pm
Summer Hours: June 21st to August 12th; Summer Hours 5:30 am-6:00 pm. 
Friday and Saturday only 
If no one shows by 9am lake will close
After 1:00 pm, if no one is fishing, lake will close, and Lake is subject to close during
inclement weather. 
Costs:  

$4 per person     
$2 for Seniors     
$6 per boat

Contact Prairie Grove Water Department, 975 E. Douglas, P. O. Box 255, Prairie Grove, AR
72753 Phone: (479) 846-2961 for further information.

https://www.prairiegrovearkansas.org/parksrec/page/prairie-grove-lake

